
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Wednesday,	10	May	2017	
8:38:47	AM	
	
I	strongly	support	that	the	solar	feed	in	tariff	should	be	li	line	with	the	increasing	
electricity	wholesale	prices.	
Thanks	and	regards	from	
Sybille	Kreisler	
	
Sybille	Kreisler		

	
Postcode:	2107	
	
	




